Fundamentals of Public Speaking - SPC 2600
Extra Credit Guidelines 

Here is an extra credit opportunity for those of you who need a few points added to your average.  This is completely voluntary, so please do not think this is a requirement.  If this does not fit into your schedule, it is not necessary.  However, if you did not do so well on a test or speech, this is a chance to add a few points (anywhere from 3-5 points depending on the quality of the assignment) to your FINAL average.  I strongly urge those who may be lacking in participation points (from: attendance, failure to submit assignments on time, lack of positive participation in class discussions or just a total lack of participation, etc.) to consider this assignment.  Remember, your participation grade can, and will, drop you a letter grade.  
 

I will accept the extra credit assignment until the last meeting, which is our final class/speech day.  I will NOT accept any assignments after the date of the final class meeting.  You may submit them via e-mail if that is easier; but again, I will not accept them after the final day of class.
 

For this assignment: you are to attend any type of public speaking event/presentation (on campus or off) and you are to write a minimum two page (typed, double spaced, one inch margins, Times New Roman or Courier font with a cover page) summary on where you went, who was speaking, what was the topic, what did you learn...then you critique their speaking and communication/interaction with the based on the info you learned in class.  Please provide a flier, handout or advertisement as proof of your attendance.  If you have a scanner, you can scan it in and send it via e-mail with your assignment.  If it was an informative presentation, did it inform?  If it was persuasive, was it an effective argument?  How was the delivery (use the critique sheet and notes to help here)?  Did they speak well?  Was the message well organized?  If they used visuals, were they effective?  If not, should they have?  What do you think?  This can be written in first person, so you are permitted to use "I" and "me".
 

Again...this is due on the final day of class, but can be submitted early.  You may earn extra points added to your final average so this may be the difference in a letter grade for some.
 

If you have any questions about the assignment (such as what may be an appropriate event), let me know.  Otherwise, see you in class!
 

